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April 3,2014 Legistar Item: 14-9985
To: Alderman Sandy Weidner, Chairman

Public Works and Services Committee

From: John Rooney %4&
Assistant Commissioner of Public Works/City Engineer

Re: Amendment No. 2 to State Contract ID: 2350-00-00, Hamilton Street/Douglas Avenue
(STH 32) — Main Street to Goold Street (K2-011) Graef-USA, Inc., Consultant

We are submitting Amendment No. 2 on the above contract in the not-to-exceed amount of $50,827.48.
This amendment is to provide time for additional plat work, prepare historical Determination of
Eligibility and Determination of No Adverse Effect and to sublet the review of a roundabout design to a
certified roundabout designer.

The three-party agreement with Graef-USA, Inc., WisDOT and the City of Racine was approved under
Resolution 12-3404 of November 7, 2012 in the not-to-exceed amount of $671,653.44, which is funded
75% by the State of Wisconsin, or $503,740.08, and 25% by the City of Racine, or $167,913.36.
Amendment No. 1 was approved under Resolution 13-0193 of May 7, 2013. This was for a date
extension only and there was no change in contract price. Amendment No. 2 is funded 75% by the
State of Wisconsin, or $38,120.61, and 25% by the City of Racine, or $12,706.87, and brings the total of
the contract to $722,480.92. Funding is available in Account 994.908.5180, Douglas — Main to Goold.

If the Committee agrees, appropriate action would be to approve the amendment and authorize the
Mayor and City Clerk to enter into the agreement.
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